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I	support	a	fairly	priced	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	power.	At	present	it's	less	than	half	
what	would	be	a	fair	minimum	price	and	all	of	us	are	getting	ripped	off.	The	
minimum	fair	price	should	increase	along	with	electricity	price	rises.	Solar	
owners	are	doing	the	right	thing	by	the	environment	and	should	be	rewarded	for	
their	contributions	to	their	communities.	Please	support	us	in	this	quest	for	a	fair	
go.	Thankyou.	Kathryn	Banicek	
	
Kathryn	Banicek		
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